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All competitions were cancelled from March 2020 onwards due to COVID lockdown. Although lockdowns were lifted at points and reinstated there was insufficient duration to resume activity.
Although the region had participants qualify to represent us at the regional team finals this event was cancelled. All kit orders were cancelled and refunded when it became evident that the competition was cancelled rather than delayed.

Clubs maintained communication and supported each other on Facebook. We agreed to fund some publicity for clubs in the region however that didn’t come to fruition.

